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March 27, 2017

Mr. Steinkamp,

Your inquiry to Dr. Larry Wolk, dated March 16, 2017, was directed to my attention regarding
public sanitation requirements for restaurants, grocery stores, convenience stores, etc. in
Colorado.

There are currently no requirements in the Colorado Retail Food Establishment Rules and
Regulations related to customer footwear.

Respectfully,
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Sean Scott
Deputy Director, Division of Environmental Health and Sustainability
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